
 

PRAISE REPORT 

February 3, 2019 

 
Yesterday, Superbowl Sunday, was an incredible day; not because of the Superbowl, but because of GOD! 
 
Refuge City Ministries, Movement 5280, Set the Captives Free (Our CHCC Sectional Community) and Denver 
First Church, collaborated to have a Christian Superbowl party for the homeless youth and ex-offenders from 
the Halfway House.  We had our largest ever event, with over 100 attending.  Though the football game was 
disappointing, and most were rooting against my favorite New England Patriots, the day was blessed! 
 
The event began with Charles giving a short, positive talk about how we are all the wonderful work of GOD’s 
hand; we are eternal and GOD wants to share his life with each of us!!!   
 
Then the games began!!  The games included Madden Football on big screen televisions, the Cornhole toss, 
and football toss.  In the end, youth and ex-offender competed and all received a Walmart gift card! 
 
The food was amazing!!  Several of the homeless youth planned and prepared the food and the ex-offenders  
manned the barbeque grills. Needless to say, there were no leftovers!! 
 
The most amazing part of the day was the interaction between the youth and the ex-offenders. The youth 
had many questions.  The ex-offenders willingly took the time to respond with explanations, advice, love and 
concern.  In the end, many new friendships were established! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and prayers. 
 
GOD Bless, Skip 
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